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Thank you to everyone for visiting us in  
Western Australia  

and  
being part of the tournament this year, and we hope you 

enjoyed. 
 

You may not have won anything but the fellowship and 
camaraderie we have is an important part of the event.  

We have some fabulous photos of the event and if you click on the 
link  below you will be able to look at each day and the final 
presentation dinner photos as well and you will be able to 
download any you wish. (Any problems just let me know). 

Thankyou to Stewart and Geoff for taking photos. There are a few 
more photos to add tomorrow. 

The link is:  Ann Bermann’s albums | Flickr 
 

If you wish to download a photo, click into the photo and on the 

bottom right-hand side is the download arrow. 
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Raffle Prize Winners 
Proceeds Towards The Purchase of a Van for OzHarvest 

 

1st Prize Fay Saint 
4-night Bali Golfing Holiday Package 
Airflights not included 

 
2nd Prize  Jeff Stephenson 

5-days at the Pullman Sea Temple Resort and Spa, Palm Cove  
Airflights not included 

  
3rd Prize Sue Neil 

Carton of mixed South-West Region Wines 
 

A thank you to those who donated our prizes: 
 
1st  Prize donated by: 

  
 
2nd & 3rd Prizes Private Donations.  

 
 

We will see you all next year but for now ……

 


